


God’s Blessings         
Last Month 

 
 

MAY 28 
TITHES/OFFERINGS $   6,953.00 
BUILDING FUND $        50.00 
LOVING YOU JESUS $        82.14 
 
 

JUNE 4 
TITHES/OFFERINGS $11,875.33  
BUILDING FUND $         0.00  
LOVING YOU JESUS $     128.14 
 

 

JUNE 11 
TITHES/OFFERINGS $  7,712.82 
BUILDING FUND $     130.00   
LOVING YOU JESUS $       14.14 
 

JUNE 18 
TITHES/OFFERINGS $  7,394.01 
BUILDING FUND $       75.00  
LOVING YOU JESUS $     128.14  
  
JUNE 25 
TITHES/OFFERINGS $  4,199.37 
BUILDING FUND $         0.00 
LOVING YOU JESUS $       14.14 

SUNDAYS 
 

Morning: 
Morning Worship                           9:30 AM 
Sunday School              10:45 AM 
 
Evening: 
C.R.E.W.                    5:30 - 7:00 PM 
Children’s Bible Study          5:30 - 7:00 PM 
Youth       5:30 - 7:00 PM 
NEXT Ministry                     6:30 - 8:30 PM 
  

WEDNESDAYS 
 

Mid-week Connection                    6:30 PM 
Youth Bible Study                6:30 PM 
Children’s Bible Study                   6:30 PM 
Choir Practice                7:30 PM
  

Weekly Ministries 

 

CHAD PALMER , INTERIM PASTOR  

CCHADPALMER@COMCAST.NET           454-7748
  

CHUCK EAVENSON, YOUTH     

CEAVENSON72@GMAIL.COM         391-8737 
 

JOHN MARTZ, NEXT  MINISTER  & 
ADMINISTRATOR 

JRMARTZJR@GMAIL.COM              861-6012 
 

BRIAN WILSON, MUSIC MINISTER          

HISSERVANT7@ATT.NET               657-5047 

 

CINDY KIRKLEY, NURSERY COORDINATOR 

KIRKLEY321@CHARTER.NET        310-9673 
 

BRENDA VAUGHN FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

LYSMITHCCBC@GMAIL.COM         339-1742   

 

BILL LEOW,  FACILITIES MGR      886-1529 
 

SARAH HAMNER, JENNY HUDSON 

CUSTODIANS 

 

MELANIE HOGUE, BRENDA ROGERS 

Church Staff 

 

 

 

 



John Martz 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Summer Camp Highlights  

The youth group had a tremendous time at camp this year. The theme was on the Trinity, I am so thankful for the 

biblical teaching that our group was able to hear. Ed Newton was solid and so good at teaching biblical truths to 

teenagers and adults. Everything went smoothly, including the transportation. Thank you to Phillip and Taylor      

Gurganus for making sure the bus was ready to hit the road.  I would like to thank my two chaperones, Heather   

Griffin and Isabella Jones, for teaching, serving, and helping as well as Alexandra Jones for taking care of the meals 

while we were there. I am beyond impressed and extremely grateful for her willingness to cook for us and how easy 

she made it look. Thank you, Carrolls Creek Baptist, for praying and supporting the youth during this week.    

Pool Party Was a Splash! 

Thank you, Danny and Joy, for inviting the youth over for a pool party. The food and ice cream were perfect! 

Revelation Study Update 

The youth have made steady progress in our verse-by-verse study of the book of Revelation. We are on chapter 12.   
I am so proud of the youth and their ability to comprehend and study this book. They have asked great questions, and 
we are eager to continue learning about the end times and our great hope. 

Chuck Eavenson 

 

Brian Wilson 

 






